
 

2022 Teck Okanagan Cup Series Winds Up 

March 13, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
(Penticton, BC) 

This past Sunday, March 13th, the Nickel Plate Nordic Club of Penticton hosted Teck Okanagan Cup  #2 race, 
the final race in the 2022 Teck Okanagan Cup Series. The race, which was a great success, was held on a 
beautiful, sunny late  winter afternoon.  

 

The race saw 134 participants from 12 cross country ski clubs from across British Columbia and beyond. 
Racers competed in categories from under 8 to 60 years and over. Athletes attended from the following 
clubs: Nickel Plate Nordic Club (Penticton/Host); Telemark Nordic Club (West Kelowna); Larch Hills Nordic 
Society (Salmon Arm); Revelstoke Nordic Ski  Club; Methow Valley Nordic Team (Winthrop, Washington, 
USA); Spud Valley Nordic Club (Pemberton); Sovereign Lake Nordic Club (Vernon); Fernie Nordic Society; 
Edmonton Nordic Club; Overlander Ski Club (Kamloops); Yellowknife Nordic Club (Yellowknife, Northwest 
Territories) and Downtown Nordic (Winnipeg, Manitoba). 

Congratulations to competitors and coaches for giving their all at the final event of the         season – we 
look forward to hosting another event in 2023! 



 
 
We want to thank our main sponsor, Teck Resources Limited for the generous season-long sponsorship 
and support for cross country ski competitions this season. 
 
We also want to thank our partner sponsors, whose support made for such a successful event;     CanCADD 
Imaging solutions Ltd., Kelowna; Bartier Brothers Winery, Oliver, and Swagman Penticton. Nickel Plate Nordic 
also wishes to recognize club sponsors for their contributions to the that are vital to club operations through 
the season; Flo Physio, Omland Heal and Valley First. 
 
The event went forward in no small part to large group of tireless and dedicated volunteers that worked 
in race-day operations, planning, hosting, and logistics. A very special thank-you goes to the more than 
50 volunteers that gave more than 750 person hours of time  to make such a great day for racers and 
coaches. 
 
All photos: courtesy Megan Severide and William Reed 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Cross Country BC      Nickel Plate Nordic Club 
Jodi Romyn      Kevin Dyck 
250-545-9600       programs@nickelplatenordic.org 
office@crosscountrybc.ca   
 
Cross Country BC (CCBC), the provincial sport governing body for cross country skiing in British Columbia, is a 
not-for-profit, club-based organization of more than 27,000 members. CCBC offers programs and services to 
support the continuous development of cross country skiing for all ages and abilities, from introductory 
experiences to international excellence. 
 
Teck Resources Limited is the title sponsor of CCBC’s Skier Development Program, thereby supporting 
excellence in sport and providing youth with experiences that will help them prepare for the for the future. 
For more information on Cross Country BC, please visit www.crosscountrybc.ca. 
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